

## CHAPMANSLADE CE VA PRIMARY SCHOOL



Learning together in a Christian community, nurturing and developing lively minds in a caring environment.

9<sup>th</sup> December 2020

**Dear Parents** 

Please find a copy of the school's <u>Behaviour Policy</u> attached, along with a copy of the letter that is sent home when a sanction is applied to a pupil.

It is a statutory requirement that every school has a behaviour policy and as such, this policy is regularly updated after consultation with staff, and is then discussed and approved by the governing board. The main update at this time is the inclusion of specific measures relating to Covid restrictions and safety. I hope that the policy is self-explanatory but if you have any questions at all about our policy, or how we apply it, please do not hesitate to speak to your child's teacher.

I would like to take this opportunity to reassure you that behaviour is generally very good, if not excellent, at Chapmanslade School. Occasionally, it is necessary to send the sanction letter home and we very much appreciate your support on those rare occasions.

Yours sincerely, Mrs Chapman

High Street, Chapmanslade, Westbury, Wiltshire, BA13 4AN

Tel: 01373 832367